
NEW SOUND RESTRICTIONS GUIDELINES 
 

 
Dear Valued Exhibitor: 
 
For quality assurance and purposes, the Taliah Waajid World Natural Hair & Healthy Lifestyle 
Event Show Management is officially announcing the new sound restriction requirements for 
our upcoming show on April 25-26, 2020 at the Georgia International Convention Center in 
Atlanta, GA. We encourage you to review and cooperate with the new sound level to ensure all 
exhibitors have a wonderful selling experience! 

 

NEW GUIDELINES 
 
 10x10, 10x20 and 20x20 sized booths are not allowed to have sound, speakers, 

microphones or any sound enhancements.  
 20x30 booths and above will be allowed limited sound, speakers and/or microphones. 

Subwoofers are strictly prohibited from the exhibitor floor. Sound should not exceed 85 
decibels (dB).  
 

Please note: 
• First-time violators of the above stated guidelines will be issued one (1) verbal warning.  
• Second-time offenders will be issued one (1) written warning from Show Management.  
• On the third offense, show management will instruct the Georgia International 

Convention Center to disconnect the power to the booth until the sound levels have 
been adjusted.  

 

I have read and fully understand the requirements of the new sound policy and will comply 
accordingly. It is also understood that the penalties stated are clearly received and accepted by 
myself and my team.  
 
 
 
 
Date                        Print Name     Signature 
 


